| support HB 2650. Life saving measures, transport and treatment should be given to police dogs injured in the line of duty. They are
a very specialized and trained to aid law enforcement. It is very expensive to train police dogs and they should be given all help
needed when they are injured. Also it is the compassionate thing to do. Thank you.



